
Limited Capacity Worship 

 
 

Summary:  

• Worship will be live at 8:00am and at 11:30am. 
• Registration is required for ALL attendees.  
• Registration will include a COVID-19 Screening.  
• A separate registration will be available for all worship support volunteers.  
• Masks (not shields) are required to be worn over the nose and mouth at all times while indoors.  

 

Registration:  

• For Fourth Sunday (Nov. 28th): All Members and Volunteers should be registered by Saturday, 
Nov. 20th at 5:00pm. Registration for this service will be open on November 27th at 8am and 
will close one hour before service. 

• The registration beginning Saturday, November 20th will include the screening questions to 
expedite the check-in process.  

• If you need assistance registering, you can phone a friend who may be more tech savvy  
• After successful registration, you will receive a confirmation via email with a scannable 

registration code to be presented upon arrival.    
• For ease of access we recommend downloading the Eventbrite mobile application if you are able 

(this is not required).  
• Those checking registration will have a complete listing of names should you have trouble 

locating your confirmation.  

 

Arrival:   

• Members upon arrival should expect to be greeted by our First Touch Ministry. Should the lot be 
full, we also have agreements with our neighboring institutions to utilize the TSU lot on Rosewood 
and University of Houston’s lot, 12a, with entrances on Cleburne and Wheeler.  

 
Nursery: 

• Parents must register children by emailing nursery@wheelerbc.org after confirmed registration for 
worship.  

• The Nursery will open with limited capacity for registered children ages 3 and under at 6:45am 
and 10:15am.  

• Confirmed parents will receive an email with detailed instructions prior to Sunday. 

 

COVID-19 Screening:  

• All registered worshippers will have completed their screening during the registration process.  

 

 

mailto:nursery@wheelerbc.org


Doors Opening:  

• For the 8am service, doors will open to membership at 6:45am 
• For the 11:30am service, doors will open at 10:15 
• If you are indeed registered, you have a seat!  
• For the early birds, if you see members entering the Cathedral or Sanctuary prior to 6:45am it is 

because they are assigned volunteers.   

 

Seating:  

• The Courtesy Corps will assist with seating. 
• Every pew will be available for physically distanced seating. Families are of course encouraged to 

sit together.  

 

Exiting:  

• At the conclusion of worship, there will be an orderly exit of worshippers, and we ask that all 
would remain seated until their section is instructed to exit.  

• We ask that you refrain from congregating in the Atrium as the facilities team will perform their 
sanitization process after worship. This is especially important after the 8am service.   

 
 

 
 

 


